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VIA E-MAIL

June 28, 2012

Mr. David Danner
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250, MS: 47250
Olympia, WA  98504-7250
Dear Mr. Danner;

On behalf of the below listed companies, GVNW herein files with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission the data required by 47 CFR §54.304 (d) (1), specifically data establishing these rate-of-return carriers’ projected eligibility for CAF ICC funding during the upcoming funding period:

Western Wahkiakum

Skyline Telecom
Sincerely,

/s/
Jeffry H. Smith

Vice-President, Western Regional Director
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